Eric Y.
[Reference Address, Email & Phone]
January 27th, 2017
Board of Directors
[Coop Corporation]
New York, NY 10025
To Whom It May Concern:
We are delighted to offer our full support of Nigel and Alexis’s co-op application to your cooperative board.
It is hard to believe that I’ve known Alexis for nearly twenty years and her husband Nigel for nearly ten years. Alexis and I met at a sleepaway summer camp in the late 1990s, and even though she grew up in Arizona and I in Maine, we took efforts to stay connected all these years – exchanging hand-written letters back in those days and typing long emails before text messages and Facebook. I felt extremely lucky when we all ended up in NYC, now nearly a decade ago, and that we have since been able to spend time together much more regularly.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Alexis and Nigel, shortly before they were married, moved to the same UWS building as me and my husband nearly ten years ago. We were their upstairs neighbors for two years and enjoyed being able to pop over for meals that they hosted, or invite them over for a drink or a chat, anytime. They were incredibly supportive anytime we needed them, and also a tremendous help when we were in the process of purchasing our first co-op. Having gone through the co-op ownership process ourselves, we feel that this is a wonderful next step and fit for Nigel and Alexis, who will be a phenomenal addition to any community, they join.
We know firsthand that it’s wonderful to have Alexis and Nigel as friends and neighbors. The warmth and consideration that they have for others would be a tremendous asset to your building – we only wish they could be moving to ours! I would be happy to answer any questions about their candidacy. Please do note hesitate to reach out with any questions.
Best,
Eric Y.
